
 

 

September 28, 2020 

 

 As advertised in the Journal Herald newspaper, the Packer Township Supervisors held a public hearing 

on Monday, September 28, 2020. The purpose of the public hearing is to discuss, inform and receive public 

comments on the proposed Zoning Ordinance for Packer Township. All were present.  

 

Cory Gerhard announced that an executive session took place on September 14th to discuss potential 

litigation.  

 

Cory Gerhard made a motion to approve the minutes from the August 10, 2020 hearing and special 

meeting. Bob Selert seconded the motion and Terry Davis agreed. Vote 3-0 

 

Cory opened the meeting to the floor. There were no comments.  

 

Cory Gerhard made a motion to adjourn the hearing. Robert Selert seconded the motion and Terry Davis 

agreed. Vote 3-0 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Stephanie Stolpe 

Packer Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 


